
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2007 08:08 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 20th March 2007

03/20/2007

  

Dear All  

A gentle reminder that Auction 106 finishes today at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

We have returned after a very pleasant visit to Eppelheim (Heidelberg) Show, if interested please see our Show Report.  

Lots more to come this week! 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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